


NOTICE OF HEARINGS
Pursuant to Indiana Code § 20-26-7-37 and Indiana Code § 6-1.1-20-3.5, notice is hereby given that the Board of School Trustees (the “Board”) of the Franklin Township Community School Corporation (the “School Corporation”) will meet at the School Corporation’s Administration Office, 6141 South Franklin Road, Indianapolis, Indiana 46259, at 6:00 p.m. on June 24, 2024, and at New Bethel Elementary School, 5120 Senour Road, Indianapolis, Indiana 46239, at 5:00 p.m. on July 22, 2024, to hold public hearings.  On June 24, 2024, the Board will hold a public hearing to discuss and hear objections and support regarding the proposed renovation of and improvements to Franklin Central High School, including classroom and extracurricular construction and renovation, site and athletics improvements, roofing improvements, and deferred maintenance improvements to school facilities owned and operated by the School Corporation (collectively, the "Project").  On July 22, 2024, the Board will hold a second public hearing to discuss and hear objections and support regarding the proposed Project and will also consider the adoption of a resolution making a preliminary determination to enter into one or more lease agreements relating to the Project and to issue one or more series of bonds to finance the Project.  You are invited to attend and participate in the public hearings.
Dated June 7, 2024.

Franklin Township Community School Corporation
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Note: In addition to publishing, please send the notice via first-class mail to the County Clerk and to any organization which has requested a notice of preliminary determination.
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